From: "Brank Rohrbacher" shsnletiS@wshesnm
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 7:57 PM

To%
CCW

Subject: Issues and conoerns with our towns speed tables #2

Hi
Thanks again for your time this evening at the Police commission’s meeting.

Unfortunately at the meeting ! didn’t pass my concerns so 'm e-mailing them.

Also can my concerns be attached to the monthly minutes for record.

Again if you need a speed table cross section template made please feel fo contact me,

Thanks again

Frank Rohrbacher




